Greetings!

Everything is going very well with Group Records! Since my last report, Iowa's Electronic Groups have increased to 13, make sure to check out the Iowa website for the updated list. District 9 will soon have a new face to face group in Wheatland! I have had the pleasure of speaking with Konya H. who has shown so much enthusiasm for starting this new group! The new group will be meeting at St. Paul's United Church of Christ in Wheatland on Tuesday nights at 7:00 p.m. beginning September 12th. There is some talk about a new group starting in District 15, but for now it is only in the discussion phase.

As the October Assembly draws near, please make sure your Group's GR and Alt GR information is accurate. I can accept any changes up until September 14th. Thank you!

Yours in love and Service Libby W. Iowa AGRC